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I’m not sure I could start this week’s weekly word without talking about World Book Day yesterday!  As always, thank 
you to all of you for dressing your child up and getting them into the spirit of books and reading.  I think the photo on 
the right might actually be one of my favourite tweets of the year!  Here we have a child from Y4 reading the book 
Zog…to Zog!  This was all part of our shared reading in the afternoon when our older children read to our younger 
children.  It was a great day so thank you again for playing your part. 
 
Whilst on the subject of books, a big thank you to all of you who sent in your book vouchers from The Sun newspaper.  
We didn’t quite get to 4000 but with a little persuasion they agreed to send us a box of books as recognition for our 
efforts.  They arrived on Wednesday…all 105 of them!  They are a really fantastic set and are already en route to the 
school library. 
 
In other good news, we had another successful grant this week with Ernest Cook giving us £500 to spend on new wellies 
and waterproofs for our Forest School learning.  Mr Holmes, Miss Sidebottom and Miss Ball (our Forest School 
practitioners) have all said they will go to great use, especially with the amount of wind and rain we have been having 
recently! 
 
And finally, next week is Parent/Carer meetings with your child’s teacher.  If you haven’t made an appointment, then 
please do so online using your parentmail login.  At this point in the year it will also be an opportunity for you to take a 
look at your child’s books and see what progress they have made.  Please remember that each appointment is only 10 
minutes so if you feel you want to discuss something that will take you over this time then arrange to make a separate 
appointment for the following week.   
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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